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The 2018 tentative meeting dates were presented:  March 12, June 11, 
September 10, and November 5.  Ms. Simonds moved to approve the 
dates as presented. Mr. Mooradian seconded the motion which was 
unanimously approved by members: Anyadike, Benenson, Goldman, 
Johnson, Mooradian and Simonds.  
 

2018 Meeting Dates 

Ms. Broz-Vaughan provided a review of the 2017 General Assembly 
session with regards to DPOR.  Ms. Broz-Vaughan explained that as an 
executive branch agency, DPOR may act as a resource for the General 
Assembly, as do other executive branch agencies, to provide reliable data, 
input and analysis on bills that may not be directly related to DPOR.   
 
Ms. Broz-Vaughan discussed SB1113, agency requested legislation 
regarding the option for contractors to post a surety bond in lieu of net 
worth financial statements.  Ms. Broz-Vaughan also provided 
information on several attempted regulatory reform bills.  She explained 
that several bills were based on ‘model law’ and not on administrative 
law that governs the agency.  In administrative law, the legislature 
delegates authority to the executive branch.  The agency is part of the 
executive branch. 
 
Ms. Broz-Vaughan also discussed the need for ‘sunrise studies’ by the 
legislature prior to enacting laws.  She provided an example in the passed 
legislation requiring certification of compressed natural gas fitters.  The 
certification program is under the Board for Contractors.  There are zero 
regulants and no applications have been submitted.  Discussion was held 
on the push for deregulation.  Mr. DeBoer commented that the talks on 
deregulation will continue, however the General Assembly would benefit 
from discussing with the agency those occupations that could be 
deregulated.   Mr. DeBoer further stated that it would be constructive to 
have the Board for Professional and Occupational Regulation review 
occupations for possible certification or licensure. 
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Board members were provided board liaison assignments.  Ms. Nosbisch 
encouraged Board members to attend meetings of their assigned boards. 
Mr. Anyadike will be the liaison for boards formerly assigned to Mr. 
Benka, Mr. O’Toole will be the liaison for boards formerly assigned to 
Mr. Head.  Ms. Simonds provided a brief report on the Board for Branch 
Pilots meeting she attended. 
 

Board Liaisons 
 

Board members were provided a board roster for review.  Ms. Nosbisch 
asked that Board members provide any changes or corrections to Ms. 
Goobic. 
 
 

Other Business  
 

 
Conflict of Interest forms were completed by all board members present. 
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